
 

 
 

 

 

 

Hello, I’m Garrett. I am the new language 
assistant at Colegios Rafael Morales and Ruiz de 
Luna. I am from Sheridan, Wyoming, in the 
United States. Last spring, I started my studies in 
film and digital media. Last summer, I taught 
English to students from seven to eighteen years 
of age in Hungary, Romania, and Poland, and it 
was there that I found my love for teaching. I 
decided to spend this year teaching instead of 
returning to my studies at the University of New 
Mexico. I am considering studying in Spain and 
living in here for years to come!  

 
I love Talavera de la Reina. I have encountered many friendly and welcoming people here. I 
love Spanish culture. I hope to share a bit of my American culture with your student(s) as well. 
I plan to bring a new approach to your child’s English language learning. I am here to make 
things fun, immersive, and interactive. I intend to help your child use their motivations to 
make progress in developing their English language skills.  

  

Do you know Garrett, our Conversation Assistant? 
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